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April 14, 2015 

     

 

Grant Pylkas 

1885 – 96
th

 Street East 

Inver Grove Heights MN 55077 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1756 Iowa Avenue East 

 

Dear Mr. Pylkas: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 13, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

May 12, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the findings of Supervisor 

Shaff’s inspection which is scheduled for April 29, 2015 at 9:30 a.m.  If all items are corrected 

and approved, a hearing may not be necessary.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Efrayn Franquiz 

 Courtney Stewart & George Warner, Jr., 1756 Iowa Ave E, Saint Paul MN 55106 
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